We want to extend our sincere thanks to the over 800 employees and their families that attended the Inaugural Employee Appreciation Picnic.  We hope you enjoyed the food, fellowship and festivities!  As you are aware, the rain changed our ability to have the picnic outdoors; therefore, the picnic was moved to the Mabee Center. We are interested in receiving your feedback so we can continue to make the Employee Appreciation Picnic a fun, memorable event for you and your family.  Please take a few minutes and share your thoughts.

1) Did you attend the picnic?     Yes       No  


2) If yes, what did you like about it? 
3) Have you attended the ORU picnic in previous years?  Yes     No     


4) What would you like to see changed/added? 
5) If you did not attend the picnic, please tell us why. Check all that apply. 

required to work

weather

not interested in picnics

flies, mosquitoes, bees, etc.

other __________________________ 
6) If the picnic was held outside this year, would you have come?  Yes     No       

7) How did you like the food?  Great        Just OK        Suggestions:  
8) If you brought children, what attractions did your children like the best? 

9) Any other comments or suggestions? 
Thank you for responding to these questions.  You may email your responses back to HR@oru.edu or if you would like to remain anonymous, you may print a hardcopy and send via interoffice to Human Resources or fax to 918-495-7563.  Thank you! 

